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Scott - DNR, Eric <eric.scott@state.co.us>

SR Request 
1 message

John McFarland <jmcfarland31@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 13, 2020 at 6:06 AM
To: "Scott - DNR, Eric" <eric.scott@state.co.us>, Rick Miller <rick.m@laseroilfield.com>

Eric,

Superior Oilfield Services would like to withdraw the SR request previously submitted until the TR for the 8th Street
Location can be completed. We will then resubmit the SR request. Please let us know if there are any questions or
concerns.

Thank you,

Jim.


